
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

A very busy start to the year, of course, but things are 

now settling down a little (we are still trying to resolve 

some transport issues on your behalf.) 

Well done to our new and established students, and 

staff! 

We recently attended a celebration of the community 

in Kettering, at Kettering Park Hotel.  We are hoping 

to develop links with the hotel and we took along 

some excellent pictures including this one…. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Simon Bishop, Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember to keep your eye on our website which is updated weekly:- 

www.wrenspinney.northants.sch.uk 

Safety Reminder from School Nurses 
If you child needs to have medication administered in school, please send this in the original packaging clearly labelled from your doctor 
with dosage and inform class via the home/school book that it is in their bag. Please only send in any medication that is due to be 
administered in school and put respite medication in their overnight bags which are locked away whilst in school. 
 
If you have any queries or problems feel free to contact us on 01536 484599. 
 

WREN SPINNEY SCHOOL 

OCTOBER 2016 

A warm welcome to the start of a new 

academic year at Wren Spinney School and a 

special welcome to those parents and carers 

who are new to Wren! We look forward to 

working with you all over the course of this 

academic year and to sending you these 

regular updates about life at Wren.  

 

                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sparrows are  

making a  

bug hotel 
#takingreservationsnow

#lorrainehopestherearen

ospiders! 

 

On Friday 30th September, 

Wren Spinney supported the 

fundraiser Macmillan hosting 

their own coffee morning.  As 

you can see from the picture, 

there was lots of cakes and 

biscuits with parents coming 

in to buy the goodies. 

 

£161 was raised on the day. 

MACMILLAN COFFEE  

MORNING 
If you have any good 

quality second hand 

clothing you would 

like to donate we 

would be extremely 

grateful. 

Please send into 

school or drop off at 

The Shop 

Thank you 

 

 

 

http://www.wrenspinney.northants.sch.uk/


 

Remember to keep your eye on our website which is updated weekly:- 

www.wrenspinney.northants.sch.uk 

WREN SPINNEY 

BUDDING FISHERMEN !! 

On Thursday 22nd 

September 2016 

Woodpeckers Class had a 

great day out at 

Ringstead Grange seeing 

how good their skills 

were with fishing. 

This day was provided by 

The Masonic Charities 

and enjoyed by all who 

participated. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Sparrows are  

making a  

bug hotel 
#takingreservationsnow

#llorrainehopesthereare

nospiders! 

 
 

Roger, the above named photographer was 

present in school on Friday 7th October.  He 

took lots of photos around school, The Shop 

and Studio and a large one in the playground 

of everyone present on that day. 

If you would like to see the photos or purchase 

any please order online following the link 

below: 

www.rogerhyslopphotography.co.uk  

Client area 

Wren Spinney School 

Password - spinney 

 

 

Jackdaws are 

thinking of 

scary things! 

 

#ghastlyghosts#ugly

trolls 

http://www.wrenspinney.northants.sch.uk/
http://www.rogerhyslopphotography.co.uk/

